FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 - Covid-19 business support grants
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

I would like to submit a Freedom of Information request in relation to business support grants or discretionary loans handed out by the council during the Covid outbreak. 

Has the local authority handed out a business support grant of any kind to an MP or MPs' office? 
Please note I am likely to appeal against any refusal to offer information the authority does have in this regard relating to an MP on public interest grounds. 
Answer:

Leicester City Council has not handed out a business support grant to an MP or MP’s office. The Council therefore does not hold any information and is informing you as required by Section 1(1) of the Act.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
